Association of University and College Employees

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.)

October 10, 1979

Education Division

Confederation of National Trade Unions
1001 St. Denis

Montreal, Quebec

Dear Sir or Madam:

If possible, we would appreciate receiving your official policy on
mandatory retirement. This could include any papers you have presented to
government committees on this subject.

I am interested in making some revisions to our Article on retirement
for the next collective agreement. Also, we are presently involved in an arbi-
tration in this matter. Our position is that retirement should be a matter of

individual choice.

Thank you for any assistance you can provide.

Yours truly,

Carole Cameron
Union Organiser
AUCE Local 1

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 224{%"



